
6c. Program Reimbursement 
Nevada Volunteers reimburses programs for approved and budgeted expenditures that have 

already been incurred. Programs are required to submit payment requests to the Commission 

monthly and on at least a quarterly basis. In some cases, Nevada Volunteers may approve up to 

one month of advance for start-up funds. Under no circumstances will Nevada Volunteers 

advance funds or reimburse programs for unauthorized or unallowable expenses. Payment 

requests are made through submission of the PER in the OnCorps system. Once a PER is 

approved, payments are processed by Nevada Volunteers. Typically, programs can expect to 

receive payments within two weeks of the regularly scheduled accounts payable run days of the 

5th or 20th of each month. All programs must pay special attention to this timetable to avoid 

potential cash flow problems 


